
 

 

Winterbourne Junior Girls’ 

Year 5 Newsletter 
Week ending: Friday 22nd October 2021 

Please note that next week is half term– school reopens on Monday 1st  November 2021. 

We hope to see more of year 5 joining clubs and participating in competitions throughout the school, 

please encourage and support your daughter! We look forward to the children coming back refreshed 

and ready to learn! 

Homework 

 

Ten minute Maths and English 

workout for Monday 

3 Reading Record entries per week. 

Focus questions (2h) on your reading 

checklist 

1Online Homework (Myon Reading) 

Maths half term worksheet  

Newsround 
 

English: 

Next term, we will read The Li-

on, the Witch and the Ward-

robe: The Chronicles of Narnia 

written by C. S. Lewis. It is clas-

sic fantasy series, which has 

been drawing readers of all ag-

es into a magical land with unforgettable 

characters for over sixty years.  Our students 

will use this book to write a newspaper report, 

poetry and other literacy texts. 

Black History Enrichment Day 

This week the girls had a fun and 

informative Black History enrichment 

day. They 

learnt about 

famous black 

British icons 

such as Igna-

tious Sancho, 

Olaudah Equiano and Walter Tull . 

Please follow us on Twitter and Instagram to support 

our school @WJGSS   

Value of 

the 

Month November :        

Tolerance  

Certificate of the Week 

5.1   Jasmine & Zhema  

5.2   Hareem & Vesta 

5.3   Tahira  

 

 
 
5.1 Jamelia  
5.2  Pavani 

Art Club For Art this term we 

have focused on 

shading and 

drawing.  

Next term we are 

looking at painting.  

Guess the 

Idiom of 

the Week 

 

Word of the Week 

 

Strive 

P. E  Certificates 

5.1 Tamia 

5.2 Farheen 

5.3 Yara 

 

Maths: We will practise  

‘model drawing’” or the 

‘unitary method’ to solve word 

problems. We will focus on 

understand what a bar model is and what it is used for. 

This video is useful to understand this mathematical 

method: https://www.youtube.com/watch?

v=hgFeQA96UE8 

  Wear it 

Pink Day 

Thank you 

to everyone 

who partici-

pated and 

donated to-

wards the 

Breast Cancer Now Charity. 

We have enjoyed a day 

painting our nails, eating glit-

tery cup cakes and drinking pink lemonade. 


